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Dear Sir/Madam
Winter Resilience Programme 2015 – Aid to Communities
The Highland Council is again offering assistance to communities who wish to help clear snow and ice from footpaths in their own areas.  This assistance will take the form of the provision of salt, snow clearing equipment, PPE, Health & Safety advice and insurance cover for pre-registered volunteers.  For full details of what is provided by the Council, and what resources will need to be supplied by the community, please refer to the attached information sheet.
Should your community wish to participate in the Programme during the 2015/16 Winter season please complete the attached application form.  All volunteers must be listed on the application form as insurance cover will not extend to individuals who are not named.  Additional volunteers can be added later by submitting an additional form but this must be done prior to those individuals undertaking any snow clearance activities under this scheme.  

The completed application form should be returned to your local Community Services Area Office either by email or post.  The addresses are included on the application form.

Please return your completed application form by the end of September, or as soon as possible thereafter, to allow for the delivery of salt, equipment and training before the onset of winter weather.
Yours faithfully.
R Pope.
Roads & Community Works Manager.
Community Services, Roads & Transport
The Highland Council, Glenurquhart Road, Inverness, IV3 5NX


